
Villas Tree Maintenance

Work started this week on our annual tree maintenance program. After reviewing proposals, 
the Board appointed our landscape maintenance contractor, Landtamers, to undertake this 
work. Their certified arborist surveyed the community, mapping every tree and determining 
the required maintenance. 

This maintenance naturally varies from year to year and is specific for each tree. It includes 
crown lifting (a type of pruning that's does much less damage to a tree than reducing the 
canopy size),  thinning, removing limbs overhanging property or pathways, all designed to 
promote continued health of our trees. The work program is expected to run through next 
week. 
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